
Skye McNamara

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Tom Newton <l0point60@gmail.com> 

Thursday, 23 March 2017 9:57 AM 

Marina MasterPlan 
Subject: FW: Marina 

From: Tom Newton [mailto:10point60@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 9:23 AM 
To: Skye McNamara (marinamasterptan@ballina.nsw.gov.au) 
Subject: Marina 

Hi Skye, 

Thankyou for your letter advising progress on the marina. 

I am delighted with the proposed development. It will be a huge step forward for Ballina. 

Without being critical, my first impression was that there were too few berths. Obviously, this is a function 

of the small site. 

My second impression was that the residential complex to the north of the marina harbour resembled 

a Russian low cost housing estate, with too many high density buildings, too close together. 

Both these issues may be addressed by excavating a canal up the centre of the Russian housing estate, with 

private or public berths fronting residential or commercial properties, on either side. 

For this marina to be successful, it must also provide lift out and repair facilities. These services in Ballina 

are currently provided by the Ballina Slipway, located about 3 mile upstream in Emigrant Creek. I would suggest that 

the marina development committee consult with the owners of the slipway and coordinate provision of this service, 

as current facilities at the slipway are in need of a capital injection. 

I wish you luck in juggling all the conflicting issues and look forward to the eventual outcome. 

Regards, 

Tom Newton 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 
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